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	Finland
	· Finland would like to thank UNDP for its excellent work in Nigeria. 
· Finland appreciates that UNDP has expanded its work within the country, especially in the north-west part of it. 
· Finland especially appreciates UNDP’s important work on advancing the youth, peace and security agenda in Nigeria. In particular, we want to thank UNDP for its Jubilee programme
	UNDP Nigeria appreciates the recognition by the Government of Finland of its efforts to expand its work within the north-west part of the country, on advancing the youth, peace and security agenda in Nigeria including the Jubilee programme.
Nigeria remains a young country and the UNDP will continue to focus on youth interventions building on the Jubilee programme in partnership with the government and Development partners for the advancement of the youth, peace and security agenda that is critical for the realisation of the SDGs in Nigeria.
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